
 

 

 

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Ron Stonewall  (810) 623-3427
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395

 Last Saturday Karl Voggleheim flew 2 Young Eagles in 
his Stinson 108. Thanks Karl.  

Both young people exited the aircraft with huge smile 
on their faces.  Our nex scheduled Young Eagles date is 
scheduled for Saturday, October 7th at 8:00 am at 
Brighton

If you know of any young people between 8 years old 
and 17 years old, with an interest in aircraft and/or 
aviation, please let Karl know so we can schedule a 
young eagles event for these kids.
We, as pilots, need to continue to introduce the young 
people to the world of avaition that we enjoy so much.     
Thanks to all of the volunteers.

AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

UPCOMING EVENTS

YOUR EAA CHAPTER OFFICERS

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is this
     Wednesday, June 14, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be at the BAA House/terminal 
     building.  
QThe July 2023 meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, July 12, 2023 at 7:00pm.
     

 Door Installation Update.  The hangar apron has been leveled and formed.  We have acquired fencing material to place in 
the pit prior to pouring cement.  We need to drill horizontal holes in the existing cement and place steel re-bar prior to 
pouring the concrete apron.  Please let David Yegge know if you are availble to help.  Thanks

  Your 2023 chapter dues ($25.00) are due NOW.  
Please get with Ron Stonwall at 810-623-3427 and 

make your 2023 dues payment.  Thanks  

Young Eagles Season

Mark Luscomb has listed the aircraft parts on a few 
different websites.  To date, we have received one call 
on taking the whole project but the caller  hasn't 
committed.  At our meeting we can discuss parting out 
the project.  
If you know of anyone who is looking for Taylorcraft 
components, please have them stop by the Chapter 
Hangar and take a look, or look at the photos on-line.        
Thanks

  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185

YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

2023 Fundraiser Project

Trustee(s) at Large -

Saturday morning breakfast is every Saturday at 9:00am - 
Don't be late.  $5.00 buys an excellent breakfast.

The airport needs volunteers to mow portions of the 
airport on the zero-turn lawn mower.  Please speak to 
Tracy Lanciano for the details.

  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
June 11, 2023



STINSON 10A RESTORATION UPDATE

 Much progress has been made on the Stinson 10A 
warbird restoration.  Work continues every Friday 
morning from 9:00am till 12:00 noon.  In the recent 
weeks we have almost completed stripping the dark 
brown paint from the spars and have bead blasted most 
of the aluminum ribs.
Feel free to "jump-In" on the project if you are available, 
this last Friday we had five people working on the 
project.  Thanks to all.

Ron Stonewall removing paint

Fred, Jim and Greg working hard Fred Pearlman and Jim Zantop

Jim 
Zantop 

removing 
paint



 


